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I seriously support this bill, this is a must as I live in rural farm lands and see livestock 

taken daily buy these creatures.  

Are they a magnificent creature, 100% absolutely but they need to be regulated to 

protect these farmers livestock and well-being. Along with the natural wildlife of our 

amazing state. 


